
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 18th October 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

~ TERM 1~ 
 

03/09/24—25/10/24 
 

Week 8 
 

Monday 21st October 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 22nd October 
NCMP for YrR & Yr6 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 23rd October 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 24th October 
 
Friday 25th October 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Half Term 
28/10/24—1/11/24 

 
 

~ TERM 2~ 
 

04/11/24—20/12/24 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 4th November 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 5th November 
 
Wednesday 6th November 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 7th November 
 
Friday 8th November 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:       

Zack & Andrew B 

We hope you have had or still to have a    

    wonderful day celebrating. 

New Arrangement for Lunchtime  
In Term two we are trailing a new system at 

lunchtime play. We will be opening the field in 
almost all weathers, to those wearing wellies and 

coats! If your child does not have wellies and coats 
they will be limited to the top playground.  

 

Harvest Festival  
Thank you to everyone who donated to our wonderful Harvest 

food collection.   
It is so nice to be able to share food with those less fortunate 

than ourselves.  
I am always a little overwhelmed by your generosity, particularly 

in such challenging times.    
Thank you.  

Hello Yellow Raffle Winner! 
Congratulations to Leni in Paddington class at being the winner of 

the Marks and Spencer's Hello Yellow raffle.  We have raised an 
additional £164.00 for the charity.   

Thank you for your support. 

Rugby 
Year 6 attended a rugby tournament at the Duke of 

York's Royal Military School last  Friday.  
All of the children were a credit to the school with 

impeccable behaviour and sportsmanship.  
The children played a total of nine games - winning 
six, drawing two and losing one (by the narrowest 

of margins).  
Tamara was nominated for a special sports award 

during the competition to commend her attitude and respect during the games. The 
team progressed throughout the afternoon increasing their skills and confidence when 

playing against different schools.  
Everyone enjoyed themselves and Mr Wells was proud of everyone. 

Remembrance  
We are once again supporting the RBL Poppy Appeal.  We have items for sale at the 

school office from Monday for a donation to the charity.   
This will not be available though School Spider, please use cash. 



 

 



 

 


